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FORCE ENQUIRY CENTRE 

MESSAGE FOR 

OFFICER ¯ - INSP 2242 BAXMAN STATION’- PHQ 

FROM :- 

ADDRESS :- 

TEL NO : - used 
to call in 

TEL NO : for 
return call and 
available time 

EMAIL ADDRESS 

MESSAGE :- 

Gillian MacKenzie 

Gillian is calling with reference to the Gosport War 
Memorial case and Dr BARTON 

Gillian is advising that if you can get hold of a copy of 
yesterday’s Daily Telegraph on page 7, Dr MARTIN - 
patients overdosing of diamorphine and look at the 
timescale, inparticular to the General Medical Council 
(GMC) and the difference compared to the GMC’s action 
to the Gosport case 

She suggests that this difference was due to Christopher 
BULSTRODE joining the GMC in 2002 and he is the 
brother of Dr Jane BARTON 

Please note if you are leaving a message for a member of the public to call you back and you wish to speak with them 
direct, please give them your six digit extension number. Switchboard will then try to put them through, otherwise they will 
be put through to the FEC and a message will be taken and emailed to your station as per FEC policy. 


